
PRODUCT BULLETIN 

Title:   Discontinuation of Select Power Team Branded Torque Wrench Pumps 
Product Line:   Power Team 
Document #:   PMB1901 
Date:  January 29, 2019 

Product Affected: Power Team Torque Wrench Pumps: PE55TWP, PE55TWP-220, PE55TWP-4, 

PE55TWP-4-220, RWP55, RWP55-4 

Distribution: Distributors / Field Sales / Website

Description: Due to the fast adoption rate of our Bolting Systems torque wrench pumps by 

customers, SPX Flow Hydraulic Technologies is converting select Power Team 
branded torque wrench pumps to the Bolting Systems equivalent.  The models 

listed below will be made obsolete and replaced with the Bolting Systems 
branded version (those with the –BS suffix).  Please see the detailed cross 

reference information in the table below. 

Effective Date: Conversion of the Power Team pumps to the Bolting Systems versions will begin 

immediately.  Shipments to customers will be converted as existing inventories 

are depleted.  

Contact: For questions regarding the torque wrench conversion, please contact your local 
sales representative, or contact someone from the Product Management Team 
listed below: 

Derek Dreier – Global Product Manager 
Phone: 815-873-3882 
Email: derek.dreier@spxflow.com

Aaron Sztuk – Director, Global Product Management 
Phone: 815-873-3899 
Email: aaron.sztuk@spxflow.com

Best Regards, 

Derek Dreier 
Global Product Manager – Hydraulic Technologies 
SPX FLOW, Inc. 



Product Cross Reference: 

Discontinued Item Replaced By 

PE55TWP PE55TWP-BS 

PE55TWP-220 PE55TWP-220-BS 

PE55TWP-4 PE55TWP-4-BS 

PE55TWP-4-220 PE55TWP-4-220-BS 

RWP55 RWP55-BS 

RWP55-4 RWP55-4-BS 


